
May Day  

Wednesday 22nd at 1.30 pm 
  

The May Day Celebration is a very traditional part of the school calendar.  All 

classes are busy practising their dances in preparation.   

Children may attend school dressed ready for dancing or change at lunchtime. 

We would prefer it if girls wore dresses or skirts with a blouse and boys to 

wear a smart collared shirt, with black trousers or shorts. 

The exception to this is the Year Six boys who are required to wear a long 

sleeved white collared shirt with black trousers or shorts. 

Please let me know if you have any problems acquiring a white shirt.   

All children should be wearing their school black plimsolls for the dancing. 

The dancing will commence at 1.30pm with a parade around the playground 

followed by a speech from our May Queen.   

After this each class will be performing dances around the Maypole and sharing 

some country dances.   

As is traditional, the Year Six boys will be performing a Morris Dance. 

We would be very pleased to receive donations of flowers, especially Lilac, to 

decorate the May Pole, these can be brought to school on Wednesday morning.  

We will also be using petals as confetti during the parade so any suitable 

flowers would be gratefully received for this too. 

Further details relating to refreshments will be circulated over the next couple 

of weeks. 

  

Please do come and join our celebrations on the 

school playground. 
  

 


